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To:  Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 

CC: Mark Grba, Deputy Director of Investigations; Grainne Perkins, Investigations 

Supervisor 

From: Lynn Erickson, Public Safety Auditor/Investigator 

Date: 6/8/2020 

Re: 2020OPA-0288  

CERTIFICATION: 

OIG has reviewed the EXP INV for 2020OPA-0288 and certifies it as timely, thorough and 

objective. However, OIG is concerned that the Complainant was not provided with 

sufficient time to participate in an interview with OPA prior to OPA’s submission of this 

investigation for review. Because the Complainant does not appear to be overtly under the 

influence in the BWV, please therefore reconsider this intake should the Complainant 

provide additional information to demonstrate how their arrest was based on bias related 

stereotypes. Thank you. 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Lynn Erickson 

 


